
 

 

 

Daily update 
(1 November 2023, 2pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• eESS planned downtime – system unavailable 
 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit our new Staffnet Hub: 

GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

 

eESS planned downtime - system unavailable 

The eESS system will be unavailable from the afternoon of Thursday 2 November 
until the morning of Tuesday 7 November, as agreed through the eESS National 
System Governance Group. 
 
This downtime will affect Core, ER, Self Service, OBIEE, and OLM.  
 
The Payroll interface will also be suspended during this period, so all required 
transactions should be completed by 1.00pm on Thursday 2 November. Once 
restarted the queued transactions will continue as normal. The SSTS interface will 
be suspended for this same period and once restarted the queued transactions will 
continue as normal. 
 
This downtime is essential in order to upgrade the eESS Application, and steps 
have been taken to minimise the downtime. 
 
All managers are asked to complete payroll transactions for November as soon as 
possible, as payroll cut-off is 5.00pm on Friday 10 November. 

 
  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C0add8c4ef28f489c1cc508dbdae1069d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638344432227295074%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ovfb2TpdHUWSream0KHsc4KULqm7o8h772JuRRYOrrE%3D&reserved=0


 

 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS 

  
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do 

not have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on the website 

  
 

https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C739176cb8fd441d6c96808db9fb5e069%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638279375717074338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xLvOnCivewdZr48QEV2uT8JODkesVc4BHbMYAC%2FGEco%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fspeakup&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C0add8c4ef28f489c1cc508dbdae1069d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638344432227295074%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bpk%2Byo2qVwxXdJ44L59IqCvUHQ7srUWgZ1VCaA1jwEs%3D&reserved=0

